
Have YOUR say on the future of 
Congenital Heart Disease research! 

A national study has been launched to identify and prioritise the areas of 

future research in congenital heart disease that are most important to  

patients, their families, and healthcare professionals. 

This is your chance to have your say – so we want to hear from you! 

For more information about the Congenital Heart Disease Priority Setting 

Partnership, visit the study website: www.birmingham.ac.uk/congenital-psp 

email us: congenitalPSP@contacts.bham.ac.uk or tweet @congenitalPSP 

What questions would you like to see answered by 

future research, relating to the diagnosis, treatment, 

or outcomes of congenital heart disease?  

With your help, the findings will be used to develop a national strategy and 

guide the design of future studies to address the issues that matter most, 

and so will have a major impact on UK congenital heart disease research! 

The survey is now open and can be completed online by 

scanning the QR code using the camera on your phone. 

Or it is available to download as a PDF in English, Welsh, 

Polish, Bengali, Urdu, Gujarati, and Hindi from the study 

website: www.birmingham.ac.uk/congenital-psp 

This study is funded by George Davies, high street fashion 

entrepreneur behind brands such as Next, Per Una, and 

George at Asda, through a generous charitable donation. 


